
Emma Barnet - MP 05_0157 - Proposed Materials Recycling Facility - Moorebank 

  
Dear Emma,  

  

Thank you for your letter of 25 February 2013, notifying Sydney Water about the above Materials Recycling 

Facility at Moorebank.  

  

Please be advised that we have no comments specific requirements for this development.  

  

Regards 

  

  
Corrine Manyweathers | Student Town Planner 
Urban Growth Strategy | Sydney Water  
Level 6, 1 Smith Street Parramatta NSW 2150  
PO Box 399 Parramatta NSW 2124 
T 8849 4014  
corrine.manyweathers@sydneywater.com.au | sydneywater.com.au 

  

  

tap™ is the original ecowater. Get sustainable. Drink tap. Visit tapsydney.com.au 

          

----------------------------------------- 

NOTICE: This email is confidential. If you are not the nominated recipient, please immediately delete this email, destroy 
all copies and inform the sender. Sydney Water Corporation (Sydney Water) prohibits the unauthorised copying or 
distribution of this email. This email does not necessarily express the views of Sydney Water. Sydney Water does not 
warrant nor guarantee that this email communication is free from errors, virus, interception or interference. 
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From:    UrbanGrowth <UrbanGrowth@sydneywater.com.au>
To:    "'emma.barnet@planning.nsw.gov.au'" <emma.barnet@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    1/03/2013 2:04 PM
Subject:   MP 05_0157 - Proposed Materials Recycling Facility - Moorebank 
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